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There is not too much to report this month… 

 

 The COL is recruiting in the month of February. Information sessions were held on the 3rd 

and will be held on the 19th. 

 

 Sharon Bevis reported at the Provost’s meeting that the Special Performance Series has 

488 season ticket holders so far and sold out performances on 1/9 and 1/25. 

 

 Registration for the Spring semester’s 12-week and 8-week courses have exceeded 

enrollment from last year at this time, despite the drop in enrollment in the Fall. 

 

 Jennifer Schnieder will be holding a Career Expo with a tentative date of April 9th. She is 

waiting on final confirmation for the place of the event. She would like to have 50+ local 

employers attend for the benefit of the Polk State student body. Anyone wishing for more 

information or to assist her is asked to contact her directly. 

 

 Matina Wagner is coordinating volunteers for Cycling Classic Races that are being held on 

February 28th (Alturas) and March 1st (Winter Haven). These events will benefit the 

Humane Society. 

 

 Moonchildren going on right now. Last weekend’s performances were well attended. If 

you would like to spread the word, remind people that this play is for mature audiences 

only. Thursday through Saturday has a curtain at 7:30pm. Sunday the play begins at 

2:30pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anthony Cornett 


